
Counting Forward and Backward Name:

Counting up from 19, which
number comes next? Write
your answer using words.

Show your work

Counting up from 11, which
number comes next? Write
your answer using words.

Show your work

Counting down from 5, which
number comes next? Write
your answer using words.

Show your work
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Counting Forward and Backward Name:

Counting up from 7, which
number comes next? Write
your answer using digits.

Show your work

Counting down from 14,
which number comes next?

Write your answer using
digits.

Show your work

Counting down from fifteen,
which number comes next?

Write your answer using
digits.

Show your work
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Counting Forward and Backward Name:

Counting up from 14, which
number comes next? Write
your answer using digits.

Show your work

Counting down from 17,
which number comes next?

Write your answer using
words.

Show your work

Counting up from 9, which
number comes next? Write
your answer using digits.

Show your work
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Counting Forward and Backward Name:

Counting down from seven,
which number comes next?

Write your answer using
words.

Show your work

Counting up from 19, which
number comes next? Write
your answer using words.

Show your work

Counting down from 10,
which number comes next?

Write your answer using
digits.

Show your work
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Counting Forward and Backward Answer Key

Question Answer

#1 twenty

#2 twelve

#3 four

#4 8

#5 13

#6 14

#7 15

#8 sixteen

#9 10

#10 six

#11 twenty

#12 9
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